
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PUBLIC HOUSING
RESIDENTS & HCVP PARTICIPANTS

Attention: If you are an employee of Crozer Health or Taylor
Hospital and will be affected by the upcoming hospital

closings, it's important to take action now to protect your
housing.

What You Need To Do:
IMMEDIATELY contact your Occupancy Specialist to discuss
your situation and develop a plan to preserve your housing.

Why is this important?
Changes in employment can impact your eligibility and rent

calculations for Public Housing or the Housing Choice
Voucher Program (HCVP). By contacting your Occupancy

Specialist early, we can work together to:
Understand how the hospital closures will affect your

income.
Review your options and ensure continued housing

stability.
Explore potential adjustments to your rent or voucher, if

necessary.
Don't wait! Proactive communication is key to navigating

this transition smoothly.

We are committed to assisting our residents and
participants during this challenging time.

ATTENTION!


